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Seventh Edition 

This seventh edition of the newsletter is a combined newsletter for 
both the South Gloucestershire Children’s Partnership and the 
Safeguarding Adults Board.   

This newsletter replaced the fortnightly board manager bulletin 
when lockdown began, and we have decided to retain this format of 
newsletter going forward although the focus on Covid-19 will 
become less as we begin to move forward towards the new normal. 

South Gloucestershire latest information about the support that is 
available during the Covid period is published online here 

SGSAB joint Annual Conference with the Keeping Bristol Safe 
Partnership is moving online…watch this space for more details.  The 
online event will all take place in the week beginning 5th October 

 

 

 

 

See, Hear, Respond       

from15th June 

Reaching out to support children and 

families in crisis. 

As part of the £7 million relief fund 

provided by the Department for 

Education Barnardo’s have launched 

the See, Hear, Respond charity 

partnership on June 15th. There will be 

tailored support for children and 

families, to help reduce levels of harm. 

This will include online and digital 

support, face-to-face interventions 

using social distancing measures and 

PPE, and wider targeted work with 

children who will need help 

reintegrating back into school.         

More details here 

Support Hub here 

See, Hear, Respond                                                                                   

Information for Schools 

Information for Police 

Information for Health Professionals 

Information for Children & families Social Care 

https://beta.southglos.gov.uk/health-and-social-care/health-services/covid19/
https://www.barnardos.org.uk/see-hear-respond
https://www.barnardos.org.uk/support-hub
http://sites.southglos.gov.uk/safeguarding/wp-content/uploads/sites/221/2015/05/See-Hear-Respond-Information-for-Schools.pdf
http://sites.southglos.gov.uk/safeguarding/wp-content/uploads/sites/221/2015/05/See-Hear-Respond-Information-for-Police.pdf
http://sites.southglos.gov.uk/safeguarding/wp-content/uploads/sites/221/2015/05/See-Hear-Respond-Information-for-Health-Professionals.pdf
http://sites.southglos.gov.uk/safeguarding/wp-content/uploads/sites/221/2015/05/See-Hear-Respond-Information-for-Children-and-Families-Social-Care.pdf
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Stop Adult Abuse Week: 15th – 19th June 2020  

We saw lots of activity on Social Media this year for Stop Adult Abuse Week. 

The Safeguarding Adults Board would like to know how you used the 
resources within your organisations. 

Please send your feedback to Sharon Prowse 

 

Publication of Serious Case Reviews 

The children’s Partnership have published two Serious Case Reviews on 30th June.  Although the 
name for new reviews is now Child Safeguarding Practice Review (CSPR) these reviews were both 
commenced prior to the changes that came into effect on 29th September 2019. 

SCR Toby is available here and a learning brief for practitioners is available here 

SCR Baby E&F is available here and a learning brief for practitioners is available here 

 

Trafficking 

Unseen have released a report ‘Missing Home – providing safety to trafficked children’ reviewing the pilot 
of its children’s home. It can be found at 
https://www.unseenuk.org/resources/unseen_childrens_report.pdf 

 

Modern Slavery 

The Gangmasters and Labour Abuse Authority (GLAA) have published a useful guide to 
spotting the signs of Labour Exploitation.  It is available on the SGSAB website here 

 

If you organisation works with children or adults in South Gloucestershire and you would like to provide information about 
your service or useful resources that would assist multi agency partners please send to Sarah Taylor for inclusion in the 
newsletter 

mailto:sharon.prowse@freeways.org.uk?subject=Stop%20Adult%20Abuse%20Week
http://sites.southglos.gov.uk/safeguarding/wp-content/uploads/sites/221/2015/05/Toby-SCR-final-report-February-2020.pdf
http://sites.southglos.gov.uk/safeguarding/wp-content/uploads/sites/221/2015/05/SCR-Toby-Learning-Brief-March-2020-1.pdf
http://sites.southglos.gov.uk/safeguarding/wp-content/uploads/sites/221/2015/05/SGSCB-SCR-Baby-EF-FINAL.pdf
http://sites.southglos.gov.uk/safeguarding/wp-content/uploads/sites/221/2015/05/SCR-Baby-EF-Learning-Brief-March-2020-1.pdf
https://www.unseenuk.org/resources/unseen_childrens_report.pdf
http://sites.southglos.gov.uk/safeguarding/wp-content/uploads/sites/221/2015/05/Spotting-the-signs-mini-guide.pdf
mailto:sarah.taylor2@southglos.gov.uk?subject=Newsletter
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gla.gov.uk%2Fterms-and-conditions%2F&psig=AOvVaw2uW85NiLQzmzXaKJgA7h3U&ust=1593778075431000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCPjW55LEruoCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD

